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The MPCA should not continue to drag its feet concerning sulfate pollution in Minnesota's
waterways. Polluters should not be able to further degrade our waters and negatively affect wild rice
in areas that are currently showing low levels of sulfate. We already have scientifically established
standards to protect our waters and wild rice. The MPCA should not be (once again) seeking to
allow further pollution by companies who have already proven they are bad actors. No loopholes
should be allowed. Our waters need protection and the MPCA should be protecting us from these
greedy companies who have no intention of proceeding in a safe and careful way.



